
Can you believe that it 
is fall already? The end 
of the first quarter is 
10/13. Please check 
with your student that 
they are on top of their 
assignments & turning 
them in. 

Planners are an im-
portant part of the 
structure of our school, 
& it’s a great tool to 
help students stay or-
ganized & on top of 
their assignments. I fre-
quently tell students to 
check off the items 
when they turn it in, so 
they know they com-
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pleted it. Also, part of 
their grade is your sig-
nature, this is because 
this is our evidence 
that they are com-
municating with you, 
and you see what they 
are working on in their 
classes. A good way 
to start this communi-
cation is to ask to see 
their planner at the 
end of the week. Re-
view it & then sign it 
so they are set ready 
fore the next week. 
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Please make sure that 
you review the testing 
calendar on page 2. It 
is important that you 
do not book doctor’s 
appointments these 
days, if at all possible. 
Also, the week before 
winter break all stu-
dents will be taking 
midterms for most of 
their classes. We will 
send that week’s 
schedule home in No-
vember. 
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Your memberships, donations & fundraising monies have provided funds 
for three ELMS teachers.  
• Coach Ruocco– Portable Speaker for Fitness Testing  
• Mrs. Smith– Battle of the Books Set  
• Mrs. White– PMAC Universal YUMS Subscription  
Thanks to our amazing Grant Committee & Chair, Kelli Winkler.  If you ’d like to be a part of 
the committee, please let us know.  

PTA Happenings

PTA is hosting a BEST OF THE WURST lunch for October’s Teacher Luncheon, 10/16.  Bratwurst 
& Buns will be provided by Southern Steer Butcher in Clearwater. PTA rented a large grill and 
Greg, from Southern Steer Butchers will be here grilling for the teachers. Thank you to our Hos-
pitality Chair Amanda Meyer & Co-Chair Georgeann Hull for coordinating.  
Below is a sign up for potato salad, veggies, desserts, buns & pickles, a proper fall meal. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E48A5A82BAA8-44506641-elms 

8th GRADE DANCE ON MAY 3 AT CRESENT OAKS!!!  More info to come 
but if you are interested in being the braun or the creative…  email Amy 
Zitello, our 8th Grade Dance chair at azitiello@tampabay.rr.com . 

WREATH FUNDRAISER is Oct 2nd to Nov 3rd. Orders will arrive here Nov 27th-Dec 5th.  

Jackie Walker, our Fundraising Chair, has organized four fantastic items to order from 

Sherwood Forest Farms in Washington.  These are beautiful additions to any Christmas 

Decoration for your home, but also make GREAT gifts.  Grandparents, co-workers, 

neighbors…. We have had huge success with them in the past and are looking forward 

to working with them again.   

We will have these up for sale on here https://elms.memberhub.com starting October 2nd. 
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